
PUBLIC NOTICE
Unified Fire Station #125  

New Location Construction to Begin

Questions? Call (801) 743-5601 or email publicrelations@unifiedfire.org

Construction of a new building to replace Midvale Fire Station #125, 
currently located at 7683 S. Holden Street, will begin in 2021.

The new station will be located at 655 W. Center Street and 
construction is anticipated to take 12-16 months.

The new station will include three bays and 10 dorm rooms. This will 
allow space for UFA to increase staffing as the community and call 
volume increases in future years.

Engine 125 will operate out of the current location until construction 
is complete. A more defined timeline will be provided in the coming 
months.
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